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'We are called to be a welcoming caring faith community who bring people to Jesus who sends us 
out with Good News for all'. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Welcome to the Irish Synodal Pathway 
On 10 March 2021, the Irish Catholic Bishops’ 
Conference announced a new Synodal Pathway for 
the Catholic Church in Ireland leading to the holding 
of a National Synodal Assembly or Assemblies within 
the next five years. This process will focus on the 
question: 
‘What does God want from the Church in Ireland at  

 Dr. Nicola Brady                this time?’ 
Chair of Synodal Steering Committee 

   
We hope this website will become an important stopping point on that journey, resourcing each 
one of us as we continue our Synodal journey. www.synod.ie 

 
Turn no-one away from synod, archbishop pleads 
One of Ireland’s most-senior prelates has insisted that the planned synod gathering on the future of 
Catholicism must be open to all voices if it is to bring meaningful reform to the Church here. 
Archbishop Francis Duffy warned that the process would only be worthwhile if Church leaders can 
reach out to those who are not involved with the Church and those who feel hurt and alienated 
including women. Archbishop Duffy – who was installed as Archbishop of Tuam at the weekend – 
told The Irish Catholic the Irish synod should be open “as wide and to as many people as possible”. 
He described the synodal process is “essential” as Ireland grapples with issues like the declining 
number of priests and religious, as well as lower 
engagement with the Church. It is an important 
opportunity to ask the questions Pope Francis has 
posed to the Church globally, Dr Duffy added: 
“What does God want of the Church in Ireland it’s 
important to have that asked and to listen to the 
great variety of things that people say.”  
 
 

 

 

We stand before You, Holy Spirit, 
As we gather together in Your name. 

 
With You alone to guide us, 

Make Yourself at home in our hearts; 
Teach us the way we must go 
And how we are to pursue it. 

 
We are weak and sinful; 

Do not let us promote disorder. 
Do not let ignorance lead us down the wrong 

path nor partiality influence our actions. 
 

Let us find in You our unity 
So that we may journey together to eternal life 
and not stray from the way of truth and what is 

right. 
 

All this we ask of You, 
who are at work in every place and time, 

in the communion of the Father and the Son, 
forever and ever. 

AMEN 

 
 



 

 

 

Mass Intentions   Sat. 15th – Sun. 23rd  January 2022 

Bohermeen Church 

Mass every weekday morning at 9.30am–(Funeral replaces daily Mass) 

                                                                                ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~                                                                       
Sat. 15th Jan- Boyerstown at 6.00pm – Jack & Cella Devine-Ann. Mass 

                       Bohermeen at 7.15pm- Betty, Paddy & James Shaffrey & Brendan Coyle-Ann. Mass 

                                                              Matthew & Breda Reilly and Miriam McGrath-Ann. Mass 

 

Sun. 16th Jan- Cortown at 10.00am-for the people of the parish 

                        Bohermeen at 11.30am-James & Bridget McMahon-Ann mass 

 

Sat. 22nd Jan. –Cortown at 6.00pm- 

                          Bohermeen at 7.15pm-Bridget, Christopher & James Reilly-Ann. Mass 

                                                                 Christopher Bennett and dec’d family members-Ann. Mass 

                                                                 Maureen Fitzgerald-Ann. Mass 

 

Sun. 23rd Jan.-Boyerstown at 10.00am- 

                        Bohermeen at 11.30am-Margaret & Anthony Reilly (Culfore Rd)-Ann. Mass 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Ministers of the Word: Jan. 15th Áine Keating            Jan. 16th Geraldine McHugh 

                                              Jan. 22nd DTiM parent           Jan. 23rd DTiM parent 

                                              

Eucharistic Ministers:    Jan. 15th –Carmel McQuaid & Jennifer Reilly 

                                              Jan. 16th – Tracy Mulvany-Cahill & Joe Murtagh  

 

Tap to Donate- We have a new Tap to Donate facility in Bohermeen Church. It is an easy, secure and 

confidential way to donate to our parish finances.  The limit is set at €5.00. 

 

Parenting Teens Programme on Zoom will commence on Wednesday January 19th at 8.00pm and continue for 

six weeks. We invite all parents of children about to enter or already in secondary school to participate. You 

can book a place by emailing the parish office on bohermeenparish1@gmail.com before January 17th.  

  

Holy Land Pilgrimage 1stJune 2002 for 8 nights. Spiritual Director-Fr. Sean Henry. Cost €1895.00 For full details 

see poster in Church or email Travalue.ie on info@navantravel.ie 

 

Bohermeen AC Men & ladies adults runners, beginners and general keep fit at Bohermeen track every Monday 

night 7.00pm all are welcome. 

 

Catholic Schools Week will take place from Sunday 23rd to Sunday 30th January. 

 

Missals for 2022 are available for collection from the Sacristy. 

 

Finances - Thank You-We wish to acknowledge and thank all those who have sent in their Offerings and weekly 

envelopes and all those who pay by standing order. This really helps our finances. Thank you for your help. It is 

greatly appreciated. 

Offerings can be made by; 

 leaving your weekly envelopes into the Parish Office.  

 go online and do a weekly/monthly direct debit to 

 Bank of Ireland, Navan, IBAN    IE04  BOFI 903509 8059 7424   BIC BOFIIE2D (please include your box 

no.) 

Building Fund €410.00              Priests Offerings €510.00 

Offertory Collections: Bohermeen - €547.00     Cortown - €101.00    Boyerstown – €133.00 

 

                            PLEASE PLACE ALL ENVELOPES INTO THE BOXES AT THE ENTRANCES. 

 

St. Ultan’s Ladies Football Gaelic Club will have a bake sale on Sunday 23rd January at 12noon in the Parish 

Centre. Your support would be greatly appreciated. 
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